
U.S.F.S. Officials, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's Comment Period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first 

came into our state, in large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public 

land. The more I have learned about the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities it will 

bring into our state. 

 

Midas Gold has a clear plan to clean up legacy issues in the historic Stibnite Mining District. This will 

improve fish habitat, water quality and safely store old mine waste. Along with restorations, the 

Stibnite Gold Project will produce the only domestically mined supply of antimony. Currently, China 

is the top producer of this mineral. If the Stibnite Gold Project is moves forward, the United States 

can become less reliant on other countries. Creating a domestic source of antinomy will also be 

beneficial for Americas green future. Sourcing antimony within the U.S. will result in lower carbon 

emissions as we will not need to transport the mineral from China into the U.S. Mining standards in 

the U.S. are also more protective of the environment. 

 

I found the 60 days allotted and the digital tools provided by the USFS meaningful and sufficient for 

public review. Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold 

Project site. We should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this 

important project forward. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Carolyn Terry 


